
Student Learning Outcomes 
Workshop 

Thursday February 15 
The purpose of this workshop is to assist in 
your completion of Learning outcomes at the 
course and program level.   

I guarantee you will make progress on your 
work within a matter of minutes with one on 
one attention to your program.  Recording 
work for all SLOs for a course should take 
about five - ten minutes each semester.  

If this workshops do not work out for your 
schedule email me and we can set up a time 
to meet that fits both of our schedules. 
(brad.carothers@evc.edu) 

I AM HERE TO MAKE THIS PROCESS AS 
PAINLESS AS POSSIBLE 

To avoid confusion over IIDay comments, the only 
change with SLO work is that on the faculty evaluation 
form, SLO assessment is not part of the evaluation.  
SLO / PLO work is still a large part of the accreditation 
process and part of everyone’s professional 
responsibility.  (Completing this work will take 5-10 
minutes a semester. ) 

When: Thursday, February  15 

Where: LE 228 

Time: 2:00 - 4:00 PM 

Future Workshops this Fall:  

Feb 21 

March 1  

(all from 2-4 PM in room LE 228) 

• As a reminder ALL SLOs need to be assessed 
by March 1, 2018 (you have had 
since 2012 to complete this).  Every 
section of every course needs to 
assess SLOs. Thereafter all SLOs need 
to be assessed every two years for.  

Brad Carothers   

EVC SLO COORDINATOR  

mailto:brad.carothers@evc.edu
mailto:brad.carothers@evc.edu

